MAW, 4th Quarter, 1988

MAW is the Newsletter of the Central Arizona Speculative Fiction Society
(CASFS), a 501(c)3 non-profit corporation. It is being published on a
quarterly basis. Circulation is approximately 3,000 households for this
issue, mainly to members of CASFS and attendees of recent Arizona s{&f
conventions.

MAW is currently under going a change of leadership. Bruce Farr, due to
time considerations, is stepping down as the editor. Eric Hanson (my
hero) has agreed to become the new editor of MAW. While Bruce is
stepping down, he will still contribute to this newsletter.

Please...anyone who changes their address, let us know!..This saves
everyone money (lets you receive this newsleiter plus know about Con
price breaks and lets us save money on COA's from the Post Office).
This will also let us pass COA (change of address) information on to
conventions where you also have a membership! Anyone who wishes to
receive or not to receive MAW only needs to request same.

All contents copyright (c) by Central Arizona Speculative Fiction Society.
Artwork in Maw is by permission of artists and may not be used except
with their express consent. Publication date is November 3, 1988:
mailing by November 8, 1988.
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